
                                                                        
                                                                 

 

 

July 11-14, 2022  

Steamboat Tennis & Pickleball Center 
 

Open to juniors ages 13-18 
 

Monday thru Thursday - 6 hours per day 

of high intensity on-court training 
 

Friday thru Sunday – entry in the  

Steamboat Tennis Association  

Annual Championships  

July 15-17 
 

Four days of training & tournament entry - $775 
(ask about locals’ discount) 

Featured Coach and Speaker - Coach Phil Girardi 

Includes video analysis, healthy snacks and  

pizza party on Wednesday night 

Medical Release: I hereby consent to emergency medical and/or hospital service for the registered minor to whom I am a legal guardian that may be rendered by or at 

accredited hospitals by appointed physicians in the event such need arises in the opinion of a duly licensed physician. 

Waiver and Indemnity Agreement:   I accept that my ward’s participation in this program relieves responsibility of any kind by Court Sports for Life and any other entity 

sponsoring the event.  I do hereby for and on behalf of my heirs and legal representatives RELEASE and forever discharge the Court Sports for Life, its officers and 

representatives, representatives of the sponsoring entities, or third parties, which injuries may be in any way related to my activities during the program and any period 

traveling to and from the events described and all such claims are hereby waived and released and covenant not to sue therefor. Additionally, I accept and understand that 

the Tennis Center may use my child’s photo or image in promotional materials. I have read and understand the foregoing release and indemnity agreement. 

_______________________________________Legal Guardian Signature  

date_____/_____/____ 

Player’s Name: _________________________________ DOB: ________________ Phone: _______________________ 

Parent’s Name: _________________________________ Email: _____________________________________________ 

In Need of Host Family for Housing?  _____No   ____ Yes   Questions or Comments? __________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

20% non-refundable deposit to Steamboat Tennis & Pickleball:  

ck # enclosed_________   Credit Card # _______________________________________Exp. Date ________________ 

 

If you have an account at our Center you can register online at Steamboat10s.clubautomation.com. 

Coach Phil Girardi is in his 13th year as the 
head coach of the St. Petersburg College 
Titans Tennis. In their first nine years, The 
Lady Titans have been a perennially top ten 
nationally ranked team with their highest 
ranking being #2. The Titans have also 
produced six All-American players during this 
time. Coach Girardi was the ITA Regional 
Coach of the Year in 2010. 
 
Coach Girardi is a Certified Pro with the 
Professional Tennis Registry. He has been 
actively engaged with the USTA and is on the 
Board of Directors for the Florida Section 
USTA. He currently serves on the Board of 
Directors and has served in many positions 
including District Director and star clinician.  
 
Coach Girardi has spent the last 24 years 
teaching tennis. He is in his 23nd year as 
Head Professional and Director of Tennis at 
Treasure Bay Golf and Tennis in Treasure 
Island. In 2006, his team of 18-and-under 
juniors won the National United States Tennis 
Association (USTA) Jr. Team Tennis 
Championships in Tucson, Ariz. His junior 
teams have won numerous Sectional Titles in 
his time at Treasure Bay. 

 


